Commonwealth Edison €
Pasalle Gonerating Stator
20031 North 2ist Road

Marseilles, 1L 615419787

el RIS 4570701

June 30, 1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Controi Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Revision of Commitment Date to Perform An
Engineering Study
LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Cperating License NPF-11 and NPF-18
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference: J. C. Brons Letter to U.S. NRC, dated, August 2, 1996,
Response to NRC to Notice of Violations, inspection
Report Nos. 50-373/374-96004

As part of the long term corrective actions to be taken to prevent further
violations (50-373/374-96004-01), LaSalle County Station has committed to
study various solutions to the problems caused by instrument sensing line
configurations. The violation was due to an inadvertent injection of
Emergency Core Cooling System into the reactor vessel tha* occurred while

parsonnel were valving in the Reactor Vessel Level Indicating System
(RVLIS) into service.

Because of the length of the current outage which begar: in Septemuer,
1996, and the prioritization of our work, the completion of this study has
been deferred to the restart of either unit. Since the units are shutdown,
there is no immediate impact in deferring this work.
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer
them to me at (815) 357-6761, extension 3600.

Respectfully,

LaSalle County Station

cc.  A.B. Beach, NRC Region Ill Administrator
M. P. Huber, NRC Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle
D. M. Skay, Project Manager - NRR - LaSalle
F. Niziolek, Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS



